28 June, 2015

A few thoughts from the Pastor:

The past nine years of service to the parish of St. Anthony of Padua Parish has been the most edifying experience of my life. I am eternally grateful for the privilege to serve the community as Pastor. I am especially grateful to how you served my family when my mother died. Your prayers and pestering got me to quit smoking.

When I close my eyes I see all the sacred events that we shared in faith over the years. I am humbled by the intimate way you shared your life, your families and your love with me. The "memory of Christ" makes Christ's life present to us in the Eucharistic celebration. In that presence we are eternally present to God and to each other.

I will live the gift of priesthood remembering you always in prayer. Please pray for me as I continue to serve the Lord as a priest of the Archdiocese of Toronto.

Rev. Joseph Pham is also a priest of the Archdiocese of Toronto who is ordained to serve you. I am sure you will welcome him and Rev. Mani Zacharias to the parish as you welcomed me and work with them to build the community of faith that is the Body of Christ.

A NOTE FROM HOLY LAND CHRISTIAN FAMILIES:

Thank you for your kind welcome at your Church, the display was a success and the parishioners were very generous.

"On behalf of the Christians in the Holy Land, we very much appreciate your help by purchasing the olive wood crafts. Your help has made a difference to many families in Bethlehem and surrounding areas. Words cannot express how thankful we are for the opportunity you gave us to display the religious woodcrafts at St. Anthony of Padua Parish. Please keep the Christians in the Holy Land in your prayers as you all are always in ours."

God Bless --- Holy Land Christian Families 3658 Holburn Street, Windsor, ON



Council 9235 & 15612 invite you to the **ANNUAL PARISH PICNIC**

for St. Anthony of Padua & St. Marguerite d'Youville Parishes

Sunday July 19, 2015

2pm to 7pm Heartlake Conservation Area

FAMILY FUN with GAMES & PRIZES for the Kids, and *SPLASH PAD
Tickets \$5-Adults/Seniors \$3-Youth 5-12 Ages 4 & Under-FREE
Tickets on Sale at the back of the church---Weekends of July 4-5 & July 18-19
Ticket price includes Park Admission BBQ & Drink.
*Pool & Splash Pad not included in price



Monday, June 29, 2015

Sts. Peter and Paul

7:00p.m.

Intentions:
Leo McKnight
TNorah Mount
TDora Sequeira
TStanley Alvi
Corrado Serrentino
Margaret Vieira

Tuesday, June 30, 2015

First Martyrs of the Holy Roman Church 9:00a.m. Intention:

Wednesday, July 1, 2015

Ferial (Canada Day)

9:00a.m. Intention: \$\Prancis Shorathumar Christopher

Thursday, July 2, 2015

Ferial

9:00a.m.

Intention:

Stalin family in thanksgiving

First Friday, July 3, 2015

St. Thomas

9:00a.m.

Saturday, July 4, 2015

St. Elizabeth of Portugal; Our Lady 9:00a.m. Intention:



Hortencia Munoz Paul Lyttle Harvey Grant Vincent Coyne Pedro Caranto Leona King Dale John Bunce Roy Tower Olive Doerrie Eddie MacDonald Myrna Francisco Edwina Fraser Patricia Weeks Kim Reis Anna Maria Casiello Ron Mattison Yeenin Anam Salvadore Chaves Jeannie Dulyea Puinin Anam

Dimitri Cernovic

FAMILY OF FAITH

Big thanks to all the families who contributed to our parish family for the Archdiocesan Family of Faith Campaign. There were 305 individual contributors to the parish campaign who made a certifiably pledged total of \$948,350.00. That is amazing! We will receive 25% of our \$620,000.00 which amounts to \$155,000.00. The amount over goal which totals \$328,350.00 will bring \$246,262.00 to our parish since we will receive 75% of 328.350.00. The grand total of pledged money that will help build up the future parish of St. Anthony of Padua amounts to \$155,000.00 + \$246,262.00 = \$401,262.00. Already donations in fulfillment of our pledged amount have been received by the Archdiocese. The donation total now stands at well over \$100,000.00. Thank you again for your generous commitments.



Birthright Brampton wishes to thank everyone who has returned their baby bottle. If you still have one, please bring it to the Parish office as soon as possible. All bottles must be returned for auditing reasons. May God bless all of you.

HURRY! HURRY! I MUST HURRY... AND REGISTER FOR THE "TOTUS TUUS" SUMMER CAMP!

Grade School Program

Students entering Grades 1-6 (JK & SK accepted) Monday to Friday, July 27-31, 2015 From 9 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. \$50.00 registration fee per child, includes T-Shirt



Jr. High and High School Program

Students entering Grades 7-12 Sunday to Thursday, July 26-30, 2015 From 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. Thursday night - student social \$10.00 registration fee per teen, includes T-Shirt

CONTACT PAULINE MURPHY AT EXT. 102 FOR MORE DETAILS

Come join the JUNIOR LEGION OF MARY at St. Anthony's! Girls and boys age 7-17. Meetings are held at our parish every Saturday from 1-2pm. Each meeting begins with the rosary and various events are planned throughout the year! The main purpose

of the Legion of Mary is to give glory to God through the sanctification of its members. Duties include household chores, distributing miraculous medals, attending/serving at Mass, bible reading, Pilgrim Virgin Statue visitations, etc.

URGENT - PLEASE HELP SAVE A LIFE. . . 'It's in you to give' BLOOD DONOR CLINIC Monday 29th June 2015 from 2pm-7pm

Bramalea Baptist Church (Dixie/Queen)

For appointment:

Online: www.blood.ca Phone: 1-888-2 DONATE (1-888-236-6283) Sponsored by: Knights of Columbus Contact: Frank O'Neill 905-792-1332

This is the last bulletin for the season Have a safe, relaxing and blessed summer



ALL MINISTRY GROUPS ARE REQUIRED TO CLEAN UP YOUR AREA IN THE PARISH CENTRE AND KITCHEN.

PLEASE TIDY ALL YOUR BELONGINGS AND THROW AWAY UNWANTED ITEMS!

LET'S HAVE OUR PARISH CENTRE FRESHENED UP FOR THE SUMMER® THANKS TO THOSE OF YOU WHO HANDED IN YOUR WRITTEN REQUESTS FOR MEETING DATES. THESE DATES WILL BE CONSIDERED OVER THE SUMMER AND YOU WILL BE NOTIFIED BY SEPTEMBER 2015.



St. Anthony of Padua Parish 40th appiversary in 2016!!

If you have a story or archival item that reflects our parish life, please contact Pauline at the church office, ext. 102.



St. Anne's Parish Feast Celebrations:

This July 24, 25, 26 at St. Anne's Church located at 115 Vodden St. E. Brampton 905-453-1303.

Fri 24 July 7:00pm Mass of Anointing Sat 25 July 9:15am Mass of Remembrance Followed by pancakes & sausage

6:00pm Cultural Night at Notre Dame High School with entertainment & RRQ

Sun 26 July 11:00am Solemn Feast Mass with H.E. Bishop V. Nguyen, followed by outdoor procession, BBQ and musical entertainment.